MISSIONARIES FOR 34 YEARS

WORKING WITH THE MEXICAN PEOPLE

Dear Pastors and Friends, December 2011

WONDERFUL OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE HIM

We thank the Lord for the opportunity to serve Him and be on the mission field
in 3 different cities; Chihuahua, Monclova, Coahuila, and Torreon, Coahuila. The
Lord has allowed us to start works for His Honor and Glory, where souls were
saved, baptized, and trained.

IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO EVERYONE

We know that His return is imminent and there is so much to be done to reach the lost
for Him. We must pray that "The Lord of the harvest will send forth labourers into
His harvest.” Matt. 9:38. There is not much time left. We must not be complacent or
in despair. We ask for help to remain faithful, for the work must be done. We must be
willing to go and give for His cause.

BE WITNESSES FOR HIM

The Lord gave me the opportunity to witness to a mexican man, who came to lay some
ceramic in our apartment. He had been in a car accident and had been in a coma for 6
months. I was not able to win him to the Lord, but I gave him a Bible and a tract. Pray
that this man will accept Christ as his personal Savior.

HEALTH UPDATE

I am still getting better everyday, though it is a slow process, but the Lord is faithful.
I still exercise daily and I am on a strict diet. My last check-up was real good news. My
blood pressure is stable but I will probably have to stay on my medication. I am still under
the doctors care.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and gifts and we know that the Lord will bless
you for this act of kindness. May you have a BLESSED CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW
YEAR 2012. We are approaching Christmas and New Years thanking our Lord for His
Eternal Gift, the Lord Jesus Christ. We, also, thank Him for the Pastors & your people for
the love, prayers, special of ferings and faithful support.

YOUR MISSIONARIES,
TED & KARIN JOHNSON



